

Weekly E-Bulletin for Week Commencing Monday 13 November 2023



Whole School



Odd Sock Day - Monday 13 November As part of 'Anti-Bullying Week' next week, we would like to invite the children to celebrate our differences and wear odd socks on Monday. Children are to wear the rest of their school uniform as usual.

<u>Children in Need</u> - Friday 17 November Children may come in on this day in non-uniform. They can also wear something yellow, spotty or even Pudsey Bear ears! Children do not need to bring a cash donation - instead, if they wish, parents and carers can donate via JustGiving on this link:

https://www.justgiving.com/page/goat-lees-primary-school-

1699439128507?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fgoat-lees-primary-school-1699439128507&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

Change of Menu - Monday 13 November - We will be serving Lasagne today, NOT meatballs. All other options remain the same.

After School Clubs - Monday 13 November - Last week of After School Clubs for Term 2

Scholastic Book Fair - Monday 20 November - We are very excited to be holding a Scholastic Book Fair after school from 20 to 23 November, 3.30-4.30pm. Come along and start your Christmas shopping!

Billy Class - Reception

Phonics next week: z qu ch and words ending in s

Tricky words: go no to into

Please practise these sounds with your child at home. Thank you for your support!

The children will be designing and making rockets in school next week using junk modelling. If you have, for example, any empty and clean packets, boxes or yoghurt pots please could you send those in with your child next week? Thank you!

Angora Class - Year 1

Phonics this week: we are learning alternative pronunciations for a (ai), e (ee), I (igh) and o (oo) and the tricky words Mr, Mrs, Ms, ask. Please practise these using the Phonics homework sheet.

Next Wednesday 15 November we are going on a fieldwork walk around the local area, looking for road signs! Please ensure they have a decent coat (waterproof if raining) and suitable shoes (wellies will not be needed).

Well done to all those children who had their flu vaccination this week, they were very brave and followed the instructions beautifully!

Alpine Class - Year 2

Well done for another week of fantastic work and lots of learning, Alpines!

Homework will be due on <u>Monday</u> morning so please bring in your Maths and English in your homework book, ready to earn your House Points and Table Points!

If you have a spare cuddly toy and/or a family photo which you would like to put up in our Reflection Area, please bring these in as soon as possible so that we can put them up and help you to feel comforted in school.

Keep up the good work Alpines!

Kinder Class - Year 3

It has been a great week in Year 3. We have worked very hard, and I want to say thank you to all the children for their super work this week.

Homework will be set this week. Your child will come home with a slip with the page numbers that need to be completed. It is due on <u>Friday</u>. The children can attend the Home Learning Help Hub on <u>Mondays</u> and <u>Thursdays</u> if they are finding the homework challenging. Also, we will be setting some Geography tasks for you to complete if you would like to in your homework books. The due date and the tasks are on the slip which will be inside your child's yellow homework book.

Please remember to listen to your child read as often as possible and sign your child's reading record ready to bring in on <u>Friday</u>. Please remember to do plenty of spelling practice for the test on <u>Fridays</u> and timetables practice for the test on <u>Wednesday</u>

Remember to wear your PE kit on Mondays and Tuesdays.

Thursday 16 November - We have a Drama4All Workshop - we are excited to see what this entails!

Cashmere Class - Year 4

Remember to wear PE kit on Mondays and Fridays.

Please try to ensure that your child is reading a minimum of 4 days a week and that they bring in their signed reading records on <u>Friday</u> - we have one child in Year 4 who has already achieved their bronze certificate. Let's keep this going!

Please help your children access Spelling Shed as they should be playing 5 games on it a week or writing their spellings out and bringing them in on Friday.

<u>Thursday 16 November</u> - We have a Drama4All workshop - we are excited to see what this entails!

Pygora Class - Year 5

Remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.

Please try to ensure that your child is reading a minimum of 3 days a week and that they bring in their signed reading records on <u>Friday</u>.

Rehearsals - We will be beginning our Christmas rehearsals next week, please support your children in practising their lines and songs as much as possible - thank you!

Pygmy Class - Year 6

Don't forget swimming is on Tuesday - please can your child bring a coat as the weather is getting colder, especially if they still have wet hair after getting changed.

<u>Thursday 16 November</u> - We have a Drama4All workshop - we are excited to see what this entails!